From: Desiree Kettler [mailto:dkettler@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Monday, September 30, 2013 4:27 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Bannon, B; Frisque, Michelle
Subject: Event Attendance Disclosure 

Hello Steve, this email is to serve as disclosure for Brian Bannon and Michelle Frisque’s attendance at an event in official City capacity. 

Event
City Club of Chicago, Luncheon with John Tolva, Chief Technology Officer

Date

Tuesday, September 17

Location

Maggiano’s Banquets

Please do not hesitate to contact me with additional questions. 

Thank you, 

Desiree 

Desiree Kettler      
Assistant to the Commissioner
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